
 
PARENTAL CONSENT FOR MEDIA EXPOSURE 
 
www.9therithairscouts.org.uk/explorers 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have discovered that when we attend events as the Titans Air Explorer Scout Unit, we 
stand out – possibly because of our blue shirts and as a result we may attract attention, 
particularly from the local press. We may also invite reporters to our Scout HQ occasionally 
to cover some of our activities. This may lead to photographs of the Explorer Scouts 
appearing in the local papers, together with their names. We therefore need to know if you 
are happy for your son/daughter to appear in print.  
 
We also have our own website at www.9therithairscouts.org.uk/explorers and like to 
use photographs to show the type of activities we cover. Obviously such images would be 
available worldwide and we would like your permission to use them. Please note that no 
Explorer Scout’s name will be published on the website. 
 
Will you please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible, indicating which 
options you will permit. Unless you notify us to the contrary, these permissions will apply for 
as long as your son/daughter remains at the Titans Air Explorer Scout Unit. 
 
If at any time, you wish to have a picture removed from our website, please email 
webmaster@9therithairscouts.org.uk and we will comply with your request. 
 
Thank you 
 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
USE OF PHOTGRAPHIC IMAGES 
 

 I give permission for my son/daughter’s photo to be published in the local press. 

  
 I give permission for my son/daughter’s name to be published with photos in the 

local press. 
  

 I give permission for my son/daughter’s photo to be used on the Titans Air 
Explorer Scout website. 

 
Child’s name: ___________________________________  Date: __________________ 
 
 
Parent’s name: _______________________  Parent’s signature: ___________________ 


